
Dear Parents and Carers we hope you’ve all had a fantastic but safe summer and are looking 
forward to a successful year ahead. We are looking forward to working with you to ensure 

your child has an exciting, happy and productive year. 

 

Please read the following information which will help your child  

settle into their new class. 

The children will be doing P.E on Monday and Friday each week. 
Please make sure your child comes to school wearing  their P.E kits 
on the above days. Unless the weather is very wet we will be having 
P.E outside on Friday so a pair of pumps or trainers and long 
bottoms will be needed. Please note that for their own safety chil-
dren are not allowed to wear jewellery including earrings. These will 
need to be removed on your Child’s P.E day. Children are unable 
to take part in the lesson if they are wearing earrings. We are 
unable to remove them on your behalf. 
 

 

General Reminders 
 Please send a water bottle labelled with your child’s name to include water only. 
 Our healthy snack policy includes fresh fruit or vegetables, dried fruits, hard cheese, 

breadsticks and crackers. 
 Please can the children bring in a pair of named wellies that can be kept in school as we 

may need to use the field/meadow areas even when the grass 
is wet or damp. 

 
Many Thanks from the Class 5 team! 

Welcome to Class 5 

Have you been reading in 
the holiday? Do you have 

a favourite story? 

Reading 
Please send your child’s book bag each day and we will ask them to put it in their drawer in 
the classroom. We will listen to your child read once per week during guided reading ses-
sions and the children will do additional reading activities during the daily phonics sessions. 
Throughout the week your child will have the opportunity to change their own reading books. 
The children will receive their first reading book on Friday 10th September along with in-
formation about our new system of using online reading diaries. 
 

 

  

Volunteers  
 
If anybody is willing to spend a little time in school to hear readers or work with the 
children your help will be greatly appreciated. Please come and see us if you are interested. 

 
 


